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ATSDR thanks EPA for the opportunity to provide comments on Step 6 of the Draft IRIS 

Toxicological Review of Perfluorohexanoic Acid (PFHxA) and Related Salts.  The document 

has been much improved since the last review conducted by ATSDR. 

 

ATSDR would like to note that EPA cites the 2018 Draft Toxicological Profile for 

Perfluoroalkyls throughout the document, but it would be more appropriate to consider citing the 

updated and final 2021 Toxicological Profile for Perfluoroalkyls. 

 

On page 175, line 38, there is a minor typo.  Suggest replacing “that those” with ”than those”. 

 

On page 176, lines 2-3.  Selection of an endpoint is a critical decision that warrants more than a 

personal communication reference.  A published citation would be more appropriate. 

 

On page 192, line 12, there is a minor typo.  Suggest replacing “waswas” with “was”. 

 

 

 

 




